Ken Skates AC/AM Gweinidog yr Economi a Thrafnidiaeth Minister for Economy and Transport



Russell George MS Chair - Economy, Infrastructure and Skills Committee

SeneddEIS@senedd.wales

8 October 2020

## Dear Russell

Thank you for your letter of 19 August regarding the most recent Transport for Wales remit letter.

A remit letter as issued to Transport for Wales for the interim period of 1 April to 30 June and has <u>now been published on the Welsh Government website</u>. I enclose a copy. The remit for the remainder of the year is currently being finalised and will be issued shortly. Once issued this will also be published on the Welsh Government website. I can reassure you that during these exceptional times officials in both organisations have been working extremely closely in delivering an efficient service to the public.

Yours sincerely

Ken Skates AC/AM

Gweinidog yr Economi a Thrafnidiaeth Minister for Economy and Transport

Canolfan Cyswllt Cyntaf / First Point of Contact Centre: 0300 0604400

<u>Gohebiaeth.Ken.Skates@llyw.cymru</u> Correspondence.Ken.Skates@gov.wales

Bae Caerdydd • Cardiff Bay Caerdydd • Cardiff CF99 1NA

Rydym yn croesawu derbyn gohebiaeth yn Gymraeg. Byddwn yn ateb gohebiaeth a dderbynnir yn Gymraeg yn Gymraeg ac ni fydd gohebu yn Gymraeg yn arwain at oedi.